

David M. Culver General Manager

## Department of Land Use

September 18, 2012

Abbott Law Firm LLC Attn: Mr. Rich Abbott, Esq. 724 Yorklyn Road, Suite 240

Hockessin, DE 19707

RECEIVEL)
SEP 2.2 2002

ERRIANDE ABBOTT

Phone: 302-395-5400 Fax: 302-395-5587

Dear Sir(s):

RE: NEW CASTLE COUNTY BOARD OF LICENSE, INSPECTION AND REVIEW APPLICATION NO. 2012-0555, 1707 Concord Pike

The License, Inspection and Review Board will reconvene to hear the briefing on jurisdictional issues for the above mentioned application on behalf of Henry & Mary Lou Black.

The follow up appeal hearing has been scheduled as follows:

Date & Time: Wednesday November 14th and Thursday November 15th (if necessary), 2012

at 3:45 p.m.

Location: NCC Government Center, Dept. of Land Use,

87 Reads Way, New Castle, DE 19720

Feel free to contact me (302-395-5528, ebartholomew@nccde.org) with any questions you may have.

Very truly yours.

Betty Bartholomew Administrative Aide

cc: James H. Edwards, Assistant County Attorney
Julie Sebring, Assistant County Attorney
D. Reed Macmillan, Administrative Hearing Officer
Dante Tiberi, Administrative Hearing Officer
Mark Veasey, Administrative Hearing Officer
Case File